
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2017 
 
To the Public Art Committee and the Mesquite Arts Council Board of Directors, 
 
This letter is to express the intent to donate a piece of art work to the City of Mesquite. 
The Friends of the Mesquite Public Library Executive Board have voted to purchase the 
temporary outdoor art installment at the Main Library and gift it to the City of Mesquite. 
The Pinwheel, by Gustavo Galvan and Lottie Minick, is on loan at the library through the 
Art Around Town Project until July 1, 2017. It is a very popular piece that the Friends of 
the Library organization will pay $2000 to acquire and then donate to the City. 
 
This will be a permanent gift to the City of Mesquite thus the City will have complete 
jurisdiction in maintaining the piece with no restrictions on future use or disposition. As 
the piece is already installed outside the Main Library, there is no need to review 
installation details. The receipt of sale between the artists and the Friends of the Mesquite 
Public Library should constitute a legal instrument of conveyance of title. 
 
The Friends of the Mesquite Public Library hope this donation will be accepted by the City 
of Mesquite. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Eberle 
President of the Friends of the Mesquite Public Library 
 


